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EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT 
SERVICES ON CALL 

 

January 2019 

CARBERRY & GLENBORO  
Due staff resource issues, there will be  

NO Emergency Department Services at  
 

Carberry or Glenboro  
Health Centres 

  On the following dates: 
 

Thursday, Jan. 17th at 7:30am until Friday, Jan. 18th at 7:30am 

 
Thursday, Jan. 24th at 7:30am until Monday Jan. 28th at 7:30am 

 

Individuals requiring emergency department services are encouraged to call the 
Carberry Health Centre at (204) 834-2144 or Glenboro Health Centre at (204)827-2438 

to determine the nearest open emergency department. 
 

For any EMERGENT situations - call 911. 
 

The Prairie Mountain Health EMS (ambulance) service will continue to provide emergency response for the 
communities of Carberry and Glenboro and surrounding areas.  All residents making 911 calls are transported 

to the nearest open emergency department 
 

Individuals requiring health advice are encouraged to call 
Health Links/Info Santé at 1-888-315-9257. 

 
Ongoing Shared On Call Services 

On Call Services will continue to be shared between Carberry and Glenboro Health Centres.  Should 
you require Emergency Department Services – please call your local health centre to determine open 

emergency departments. 
 

For the most current Suspension Notices, visit the PMH website at www.prairiemountainhealth.ca (Public Alerts). 

http://www.prairiemountainhealth.ca/

